
 

 

Is your child 4 and due to start Reception in September 

2023? 

 

 
If you are interested in your child attending Our Lady and St. Hubert's in September 2023, you may 

want to visit the school. The open evenings will give you the opportunity for you and your child to 

have a look at our reception classes and meet the teachers and staff and have a closer look around 

our wonderful school. 

 Find out about:  

 Our outstanding curriculum and pastoral care  

 How to apply for a place for September 2023. 

 Full Integration into our wider community, church and school family.  

Our open evenings will be held on – 

Wednesday 7th December at 6.00pm-7pm 
 

 


